
On Tuesday the 30th of May the 

grade 5 students went to Warrandyte high.  We had 

two lessons. Our first subject was English with the 

Vice Principal, Mr Carawanna. We played a game 

where you had to spell, write a short story and say definitions on the words. 

Some of the words were hard like proprietor. That was a good lesson because 

we won chocolate.  

The next lesson was science. We used a microscope to 

look at things up close. The thing that amazed me the 

most was, the paper, it look a lot like wool. It was crazy! 

The Sand and sugar look like rocks and crystals. Then we 

looked at our finger prints and our cuts on our hands. 

That was pretty disgusting,  it 

was really cool. After that we 

had our snacks, which was water melon and 

homemade cookies from the year 8’s. It was a 

fantastic morning. Thanks to Warrandyte High for 

showing us their school.                      Tahlei Spratling      

Last Thursday we had a ‘Mad About Science’ lady (Sophie) come 

out to talk to us about sciency stuff, but 

mainly about electricity. We experimented 

with things like switches, lightbulbs, 

batteries, wires, and buzzers. We did some 

work about electrons and atoms. We made 

different types of circuits such as a parallel circuit and a 

series circuit. We were taught about magnets and how 

opposites attract. When learning about the magnets we learnt how to make a 

magnet float! It was really cool. We had a really fun afternoon. Thanks to Mad 

About Science for coming to our school and 

teaching us some 

really cool stuff.                                                                                  

Michael Guthrie 


